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Letter from the Editor

To Our Readers,

As always, I would like to thank all of our authors and staff members who contributed to the Spring 2012 issue.
We have worked to improve the Brief and expand our readership over the past semester.

This semester we hosted our annual Symposium, where we focused on jobs in the criminal sector. We are thankful
for all of our panelists taking time from their busy schedules to participate. We hope everyone enjoyed the event and
learned from the panelists and their experiences.

Our Executive Board, Line Editors, and Staffers have spent countless hours seeking new and innovative pieces,
editing, and increasing the visibility of the Brief. Each of them have been so dedicated and enthusiastic about each step
in the process, and it has been a pleasure to work with them on the publication.

At the end of the academic year we will transition to our new Executive Board. Stephanie Cannuli, our current
Executive Editor, will take the lead as Editor-in-Chief. She will be joined by Joseph Hernandez, Veronica Yu, Martin
Amundson, Ryan Weir, and Megan Petry. We are proud and excited for the new Board to continue to do great work in
furthering the Criminal Law Brief’s goals.

I have had such a pleasure working with such dedicated and intelligent individuals. I am confident that with the
development of the WCL Criminal Law Brief Blog (www.wclcriminallawbrief.blogspot.com) and the great work ethic
of this talented team the Criminal Law Brief will continue to acquire readership and thrive as an excellent source for
timely and engaging criminal law articles.

We hope you enjoy the Spring issue!

M

Monica Trigoso
Editor-in-Chief
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